
From: marianne jacobs-lim 

Sent: 02 October 2022 10:22 

To: Ghazaleh Abbasi; Rose Todd; Planning Planning 

Cc: Bloomsbury Conservation Planning; James Burrell 

Subject: Fw: 2022/3102/L - 1 Doughty Street WC1N 2PH:  OBJECTION 

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious 

Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. 

Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so 

extra vigilance is required. 

See below. 

 

On behalf of the Bloomsbury CAAC. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

Subject: Re: 2022/3102/L - 1 Doughty Street WC1N 2PH: OBJECTION  

  

Dear Rose and Ghazaleh, 

 

A Site visit suggested on Sept 20th at 7.15 pm for the following day Sept 21st  at 11.30am is 

unacceptable notice.  

 

The BCAAC Objects to this application at the very least, until a suitable time can be made to 

further investigate this Planning application on site. 

 

Thank you, 

Kind regards, 

Marianne Jacobs-Lim   

 

Subject: Re: 2022/3102/L - 1 Doughty Street WC1N 2PH  

  

Dear Rose,  

 

I hope you are doing fine, and thanks for your email. 

 


